
COUNCIL MEETINGS
• Wednesday 15 June 2022, 2.00pm
• Wednesday 29 June 2022, 2.00pm

(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s website:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ component 
of the Council Meeting in person, you can 
access a live stream through Council’s 
website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Council conducts its meetings according to 
COVID Safe Plan requirements. 
Please contact the Governance team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

ROAD RENAMING PROPOSAL – KOONWARRA
Section – South Gippsland Highway
Submissions for the naming of the new part of 
the South Gippsland Highway at Koonwarra have 
now closed. The following names were compliant 
under the GNV guidelines and shortlisted:

• Milson
• Barguss
• Prosser
• Fossil
• Kinnish

Abutting landowners impacted by the renaming 
are now being consulted. The results and 
the shortlisted names will be presented for 
consideration at the next Council Meeting.

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/southgippslandshirecouncil

IMPOUNDED VEHICLES
Council impounded the following vehicles 
in accordance with Schedule 11 of the Local 
Government Act 1989:
1996 Blue Ford Utility
Impounded on: 26 April 2022
Impounded from: Matthew Lane, Leongatha
VIN Number: 6FPAAAJLCMTA16681

1979 White Volvo Sedan
Impounded on: 26 April 2022
Impounded from: Matthew Lane, Leongatha
VIN Number: 2444M6390565
Unless these vehicles are collected and relevant 
fees paid within 14 days of this notice, the 
vehicles will be offered for sale to the public. For 
enquiries, please contact the Local Laws team 
during office hours on 5662 9200.

REQUEST FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:
RFT/328 Design, Supply and Installation of Solar 
Photovoltaic (PV) Systems
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 21 June 
2022. 

In South Gippsland Shire, over 1,000 
households are in housing stress.

To help support South Gippslanders 
who find themselves in need of social 
and affordable housing, Council has 
created a draft Social and Affordable 
Housing Strategy, which is open for 
feedback.

The strategy highlights the 
opportunities we have at Council to 
support more social and affordable 
housing, including advocating for 
services and supporting providers of 
social and affordable housing to invest 
in South Gippsland.

Feedback on the draft strategy closes 
on Friday 10 June at 5.00pm and can 
be provided by:

• Completing an online survey.

• Providing a written submission.

• Providing a verbal submission.

For more information, please visit: 
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
social-affordable-housing-strategy

Final Chance to Have Your Say
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L2P Driver Mentors 
Urgently Needed
Can you help the next generation of drivers 
become safer and more responsible on the road?
The L2P Learner Driver Program is a state-wide 
initiative designed to help young drivers obtain 
their ‘P’ plates.
If you are a fully licenced driver and can volunteer 
1-2 hours of your time per week, we would love to 
hear from you.
Please phone Denise Trani on 5662 9200 for 
more information.


